
SJRC News 

Welcome Back! 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

A (very!) warm welcome back to an exciting new year here at St. Joseph's!  

 

We are delighted to welcome your children back with us in school to continue 

their learning journey. The start to the new year has been so positive already,   

as the children settle in to their new classrooms and begin to build new         

friendships with their peers and adults.  

 

Updates throughout the year can be found on our school website:                

stjosephsgeorgerow.org  

or via our Instagram page - stjosephs_georgerow 

We look forward to an exciting term ahead, and as always, appreciate your  

support as we work together to continue to make our school a beacon in the 

local community.  

 

Mr Coffey 

 

 

Friday 8th September 2023 



Dates for Your Diary—Autumn One  
Year 6 Secondary School Transfer Meeting– Thursday 14th September 2023  - Upper 

Hall @ 5:00pm 

Year 5/ 6 Parish Mass- Thursday 21st September 2023  - Most Holy Trinity Church @ 

9:30am 

Reception Reading and Phonics Parent Workshop – Tuesday 26th September 2023 –   

Upper Hall @ 3:30pm  

Year 6 School Journey Meeting - Wednesday 27th September 2023 - Upper Hall @ 

3:30pm 

House Day - Thursday 28th September 2023 (Wear House colours to school) 

Year 3/4 Parish Mass- Thursday 4th October 2023 - Most Holy Trinity Church @ 

9:30am 

Reception RE Celebration (Parents Attending) - Tuesday 10th October 2023– Upper Hall 

@ 2:30pm  

Nursery Open Day - Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th October 2023 @ 9:15-

11:15am & 12:30-1pm 

Year R-Year 6 Target Setting Parents’ Evening -Thursday 19th October 2023 @ 3:30-

8:30pm 

Good Luck to Mrs Wu! 

On Saturday 9th September 2023, Mrs Wu will be completing a 26km 

walk to raise for money for Alzheimer’s Society. Alzheimer's Society is a 

care and research charity for people with dementia and their carers. This 

is a cause close to Mrs Wu’s heart, and we would like to wish her lots of 

luck for her big walk! 
 



Thought for the Week 
 

Birthday Shoutouts 
We would like to wish those who have celebrated their birthday this week or have a birthday   this 

weekend, a very happy birthday! 

Nicky— Peter Class  

Miriam— Baptist Class  

Gaia— Baptist Class  

Joshua I.— Baptist Class  

Sadie— Baptist Class  

Salvatore — McAuley Class  

Ashmia — Felton Class  

Louis — Felton Class  

James — Joseph Class  

Jemuella– Esther — Dempsey Class  

Archie— Fisher Class  

Henry — Fisher Class  


